

Toronto District School Board 5050 Yonge Street, Toronto ON M2N 5N8

27 June 2019

Dear Staff, Students and Parents/Guardians of Wm. Lyon Mackenzie C.I.:

Marcia Diakun, Principal at Wm. Lyon Mackenzie C.I., will be retiring from the Toronto District School Board effective June 30th, 2019. I would like to thank Ms. Diakun for sharing her knowledge and expertise with you and your children as well as with the staff of Wm. Lyon Mackenzie C.I. I know we all wish her well in her future endeavours.

The Toronto District School Board at its meeting held on June 26th, 2019, approved a series of promotions and transfers of school administrators within the system. At that time, it was announced that Keith Johnson, Vice Principal of Downsview Secondary School will be appointed as Acting Principal at Wm. Lyon Mackenzie C.I., effective September 1st, 2019.

I am pleased to welcome Keith back to Wm. Lyon Mackenzie C.I., and I am confident that he will continue to provide the student, staff and community focused leadership that has been established by Marcia, Stephen and Darryl.

Sincerely,

Linda Curtis

Superintendent of Education, LN12

